
From: shakila banu  
Sent: Sunday, March 18, 2018 10:42:52 AM 
To: Stouder, Heather 
Subject: ENDP - Burnt Sienna Drive concern  
  
Hello Heather, 
I am a current resident in Burnt Sienna Drive in the Elderberry neighborhood. And i would like to 
express my concerns regarding the proposed development plan of converting Burnt Sienna Drive 
in to a collector street to connect Mineral point and Old Sauk. Following are my concerns: 
 

1. When we bought the house in 2016, we did not expect Burnt Sienna local street to be a 
collector street as there is no mention in the 2002 ENDP. If Burnt Sienna turns in to a 
collector street, we would be directly impacted by the traffic and cars, which will take 
away our quite neighborhood living. 

2. I have two young children and our street has many young kids and i am concerned about 
their safety. 

3. Our property values may have an impact as well. 

 
Please consider my concerns and provide us with some alternative options that would not turn 
Burnt Sienna in to a collector street.  
 
Attaching our neighborhood proposal here for your consideration. 
 
Thanks, 
Shakila 
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